
 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Guests, 

 

We are writing to update you regarding the planned renovation at Amari Don Muang Airport 
Bangkok. 

While we were excited to begin enhancing your future stays with us, we have made some 
adjustments to our renovation schedule.  The renovation, originally planned to begin on 1st March 
2025, will now commence on 2nd May 2025 and continue until 30th April 2026. 

This means that hotel operations, including all guest rooms and facilities, will continue as usual 
throughout March and April 2025.  We look forward to welcoming you during these months and 
providing you with the same exceptional service you expect from us. 

As previously announced, the renovation will include: 

 Guest Room Upgrades: All rooms on the 4th and 5th floors will be redesigned with 
contemporary décor, modern amenities, and elegant furnishings. 

 Lobby Enhancements: Our hotel lobby will undergo a transformation to create an even 
more welcoming and sophisticated arrival experience. 

During the renovation period, key facilities and guest rooms on the 2nd and 3rd floors will remain 
fully operational to minimise any disruption to your stay. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused by this schedule change.  Our team is committed to 
ensuring your comfort throughout this period. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. We are confident that these 
enhancements will brighten your future stays with us.  Should you have any questions or require 
further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kindest Regards, 

 

Management Team 

Amari Don Muang Airport Bangkok 

 

 

 

 




